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JANUARY 

2015 

Coming up… 

January22nd: 

CEFPI Gulf 

Coast 

Membership 

Mixer 

St. Arnold 

Brewery 

February: 

Chapter 

Meeting- TBD 

April 8-12th: 

CEFPI Southern 

Region 

Conference  

Wyndham,  

San Antonio, TX 

November 9th: 

Gulf Coast 

Chapter Golf 

Tournament-  

Northgate 

Country Club 

 

 

The President’s Pen 
 

It has been a great privilege this past year serving the members of the 

CEFPI Southern Region and the Gulf Coast Chapter. I want to thank my 

Gulf Coast Board member colleagues for supporting me and helping me 

through the 2013-2014 year. 

As always, all good things come to an end. Your new President for 2014-

2015 year will be Mr. Gary Hutton. If you get a chance, please say hello 

and let him know that the Gulf Coast Chapter family is here to help him in 

any way. 

Before I go, I would like to thank everyone that came out and 

participated in the 2014 CEFPI Annual Conference and Expo in Portland 

Oregon, the Gulf Coast Chapter Golf Tournament at Northgate Country 

Club and the Gulf Coast Chapter Sporting Clay Event at the American 

Shooting Centers. 

I wish everyone Happy Holidays and a very Happy New Year! 

 

Allan Patrick 

President, Gulf Coast Board of Directors 
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2014 Gulf Coast Chapter’s 14th Annual Golf Tournament 
The Gulf Coast Chapter's 14th Annual Golf Tournament was held at Northgate Country Club on 

November 10, 2014.   The day started off cool, but the sky cleared over perfect course conditions.  The 
day warmed up quickly for the 15 teams (57 players) that participated in another successful fund 

raising golf tournament.  The tournament netted over $3,100 for the benefit of the Southern Region 
Education Foundation and Gulf Coast Chapter. 

 
This year's event was coordinated by David Kaczynski from Lone Star College System and Todd Lien of 
VLK Architects.  A very special thank you goes out to Hunter McClain of Alpha Testing for volunteering 

to operate the beverage cart.  Extra special thanks to all of the event sponsors, many who continue 
year after year to offer significant financial and other support for our events, Chapter and Region.  

Tournament sponsors for 2014 included the following firms: 
 

Sponsorships: 
Lunch Tandus-Centiva, VLK Architects 

Beverage Cart  Alpha Testing,  Pfluger Architects 

Hole Sponsors 
Alpha Testing,  Fanning Howey/House + Partners, Raba Kistner, 
Singapore Management University,  

  
Winning Teams & Contest Winners: 
1st Place Team Ken Hutchens, Tom Wells, Peter McElwain, Ryan McPherson 

2nd Place Team Allan Patrick, Scott Endleberg, Jeff Windsor, Scott Beecher 

3rd Place Team Carlo Sechi, Gary Blanton, Tom Trial 

Women’s Closest to the Pin Jody Henry 

Men’s Closest to the Pin Jeff Windsor 

Women’s Longest Drive Dion Aviki 

Men’s Longest Drive Ryan McPherson 
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CEFPI Meeting at SJC North Campus 
In September, we had the opportunity to tour San Jacinto College North Campus, Allied Health and 

Science facility. With over 35 attendees, the lunch and tour of the sustainable facility proved to be 

an interesting event for our chapter. Creating a learner-centric environment that was transparent 

with abundant day lighting was the central goal of the College.  

Designed by IBI Group, the LEED silver educational facility features programs including: emergency 

medical technology, health information, medical assisting, pharmacy technology and nursing. The 

building is equipped with state-of-the-art simulation labs to depict real-life situations that students 

will face upon graduation.  

For more information on the project, please visit: www.ibigrouptexas.com. 

 

 

                                                                          

 

 

 

http://www.ibigrouptexas.com/
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CEFPI Meeting at San Jacinto Elementary 

In November, cre8 Architects and Deer Park ISD hosted the CEFPI meeting at San Jacinto 

Elementary School.  The lunch program included a presentation about the planning process 

for a 21st Century Instructional Model, and lunch was prepared and served by Deer Park 

High School South’s Culinary Arts students.  A tour of the school concluded the program.  

San Jacinto Elementary is LEED Silver Certified, and was honored with the Caudill Award 

2013 and CEFPI Southern Region’s First Place Award 2014. 
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2014 CEFPI Southern Region Gulf Coast Chapter Sporting  
Clay Event 

 
 
The CEFPI Southern Region Gulf Coast Chapter Sporting Clay event held at the American 

Shooting Center was held on a very rainy November 21st, Friday afternoon. With over 100 

shooters, the event was a rousing success. It was all made possible by the very generous 

sponsors, listed below: 

Sponsorships: 
Pigeon Grade & Food Open Tech 

Field Grade & Trophy  JSE Consulting Engineers, Brooks & Sparks /  West Belt Surveying, Inc. 

Gun(Beretta Silver Pigeon)  Ellisor Contructors, Inc.  

Gun(Beretta A400 XCEL)  Quest Construction Products 

Gun(Browning Crossover)  Deanco General Contractors 

Gun(Max5 Camo Berretta)  EnviroTech 

4 Gun Shooting Cart  G.T.T. Inc 

Station  USI, Pfluger 

Door Prizes  DBR 

Signs  IBI Group 
  

Congratulations to the winners and to all that participated in the popular fundraiser. 

Winning Teams & Contest Winners: 

 
A Class 1st Place Team: Freddie Brooks, Jim Maxley, Larry Feland, Mike Sellers, Ron Honefenger 
A Class 2nd Place Team: Easy Foster, David Pruitt, Eric Smith, Brian Weisinger, Brian Jenkins 
B Class 1st Place Team: David Waggoner, Chris Fields, David Kaczynski, John Juenger, Bill Stice 
B Class 2nd Place Team: Jay Perry, Tim Dudley, Brandon Morgan, Richard Vela, Gaylon Richardson 
C Class 1st Place Team: Pat Miller, Jeff Couvillion, Kurt Roberts, Zachary Schneider, Erin Machac 
C Class 2nd Place Team: John E. Ellisor, Adam Jones, John L. Ellisor, Paul Moorehouse, Rick Geisler 
Highest Overall Female: Ann Frankovich 
Highest Overall Male: Ron Honefenger 
 

 EVENT PHOTOS ARE ATTACHED. 
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2014-2015 Gulf Coast Chapter Officers 
 

PRESIDENT- Gary Hutton (Tomball ISD) Tomball, TX  
Phone: 281.357.3170 / garyhutton@tomballisd.net 

PRESIDENT ELECT- Erin Machac (Stantec) Houston, TX  
Phone: 713.877.0900 / erin.machac@stantec.com 

PAST PRESIDENT- Allan Patrick (Spring ISD) Spring, TX  
Phone: 281.891.6430 / apatrick@springisd.org 

SECRETARY / TREASUER - Todd Lien (VLK Arch.) Houston, TX  
Phone: 281.671.2300 / tlien@vlkarchitects.com 

PROGRAMS COORDINATOR - Randy Curry (DBR Engineering Consultants, Inc.) Houston, TX 
Phone: 713.914.0888 / rcurry@dbrinc.com 

MEMBERSHIP COORDINATOR- Dillon Brady (Cy-Fair ISD) Houston, TX 
Phone: 281.831.0866 / Dillon.brady@cfisd.net 

COMMUNICATIONS COORDINATOR - Jeff Newman (Tandus-Centiva) Houston, TX  
Phone: 713.824.4812 / jnewman@tandus-centiva.com 

HIGHER ED COORDINATOR - David Kaczynski (Lone Star College System) The Woodlands, 
TX Phone: 832.813.6619 / david.a.kaczynski@lonestar.edu 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


